NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release May 1, 2007

THANKS DSBN FOR ANOTHER AMAZING ROAD
RACE!

Sunday, April 29th dawned bright and clear and saw another wonderful turn out for the 4th Annual DSBN
Road Race. There was a tremendous response from all our schools, students, parents and staff and their
participation contributed to another incredibly successful event.

As a result of the combined efforts of so many people, we raised the sum of $10,000 for our two charities
— The Education Foundation of Niagara (EFN) and Niagara Nutrition Partners! What an amazing feat.

The Board would like to express sincere thanks to the following people:
* The Road Race Committee members who have worked tirelessly for the past few months to plan
and organize this event;
« All the Road Race Sponsors, without whose help this event would not be as financially rewarding;

The amazing crew of volunteers, many who worked most of Saturday and Sunday to ensure
everything was in place and ready to go;

Staff, students, parents and grandparents who turned out in great numbers to support us; and
* Members of the community members for their patience and understanding as we stopped traffic to
allow the many runners access to the Terry Fox Trail.

The pancakes, inflatable castle, face painting, camaraderie and prizes for the runners — all made for a
great day of family fund.

Thank you all for supporting the grand finale to Education Week and for proving, once again, that DSBN
cares for its communities.
The Race results for the 5km will be posted on the DSBN Road Race website later this week.

http://home.cogeco.ca/~2tamed/dsbn5k/index.html
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